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Dear whānau, parents and caregivers,  

Community consultation is underway…. 

It is very important to us that we work together as a community to create our new school.   

We would like your views and ideas on: 

 the school vision, values and priorities 

 the master plan for the new school to be built on the North New Brighton site 

 the attributes and skills of the Principal for the merged school 

 

Here are the different ways you can contribute your ideas: 

Community meeting 

There is a community meeting on 

 

Thursday, 13th March 

5.30pm – 7pm 

at St Faiths Church Hall, Hawke St, New Brighton 

 

Please come along to support our first community meeting and share your thoughts about your vision for 

our new school. This meeting will be led by GHD, the company preparing the master plan for the new 

school, and the Ministry of Education.  

Questionnaire 

Attached is a questionnaire about the values you think are going to be important in our new school, and 

the skills and attributes for our new Principal. We are seeking your ideas about this and invite you to fill 

this in and drop it into the box in your school office by 3pm Monday, 10th March.   

Another option of providing feedback is by answering this survey online at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/VYH7PN5 

Appointed Board meetings 

Board meetings continue to be held every fortnight. The minutes of these meetings will be available on 

the website. The meetings for the rest of term 1 are: 

Date Venue 

13 March 2014 7.30pm North New Brighton School 

27 March 2014 6.30pm Freeville School 

10 April 20146.30pm Central New Brighton School 

We look forward to hearing your thoughts and opinions about the Brighton Merged School. 
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